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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute1 to HB 2824 requires the Oklahoma Public Employees 

Retirement System to pay a certain amount to a qualified benefits administrator of an employer 

that does not participate in the health insurance benefit plans specified in this act. 

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2824 in its current form adds “or other qualified benefits administrator” to subsection G of 

the relevant law. Neither the Office of Management & Enterprise Services nor the Oklahoma 

Public Employees Retirement System believe it will create a fiscal impact for their offices; 

therefore, there should be no fiscal impact for the State.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock  

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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